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December 10, 2024

Town of Grand Valley
5 Main St
Grand Valley, ON L9W 5S8

Dear Mayor & Councillors,

The Grand Valley Public Library Board would like to thank you for your Senerous

donation to our Annual Silent Auction. This year was a great success and because of
people like you we are able to enjoy that success and give the gift of reading. All monies

raised will go towards purchasing new books for the collection'

The best gifts have one thing in common, they help everyone. Please accept our thanks

andwe hope you have a Mefty Christmas and a prosperous New Year.

Sincerely,

RECEIVED
DEC 1 1 20?l'

TOWN OF GRAND VALLEY

Joanne Stevenson Per

4 AMARANTH STREET E., GRAND VALLEY, ONTARIO LgW 512

TEL: 519-928-5622
JOANNE STEVENSON, C.E.O

www.grandvalley.org e-mail: jstevenson@townofgrandvalley.ca


